
PLEASE ADD YOUR OWN NAME, POSTAL ADDRESS AND EMAIL ADDRESS 

 

The Licensing Team 

London Borough of Newham 

Grassroots Centre 

Memorial Avenue 

London E15 3DB 

 

E-mail licensing@newham.gov.uk      4th October 2022 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

Licensing Act 2003 

Premises: Oceandiva, Dolphin1, Fishguard Way, London E16 2RG 

  I am writing in connection with the application for a premises licence for the motor vessel 
Oceandiva. I am concerned that the licence if granted without suitable conditions will 
undermine the Licensing Objectives, for the reasons given in the letter of representation dated 
3rd October 2022 submitted by the Friends of St Katharine Docks. 
 
I confirm that I have read that letter of representation and I share the concerns raised by the 
Friends of St Katharine Docks and I wish to add my personal support to that representation. 
 
PLEASE INSERT A BRIEF SUMMARY OF YOUR PERSONAL VIEWS AND CONCERNS ABOUT THE 
APPLICATION HERE AND GIVE DETAILS IF RELEVANT, OF HOW THE OPERATIONS OF SOME OF 
THE EXISTING PLEASURE BOATS ON THE THAMES MAY HAVE IMPACTED YOUR LIFE. IF 
POSSIBLE, NAME BOATS WHICH HAVE CAUSED YOU PROBLEMS. IF YOU HAVE TRIED TO LOG 
COMPLAINTS WITH ANY OF THE AUTHORITIES ABOUT ANY TROUBLESOME BOATS, PLEASE 
DESCRIBE HOW YOU HAVE FOUND THAT PROCESS AND WHETHER ANY ACTION WAS TAKEN 
AS A RESULT OF YOUR COMPLAINT.  

I very much hope that if the Licensing Sub-Committee is minded to grant a licence, it will impose 
the conditions requested by the Friends of St Katharine Docks in their letter of 3rd October 2022. 
I understand that discussions between representatives of FOSKD and the Applicant are currently 
ongoing about additional conditions on the operation.  

I wish to attend any Hearing on the application. Please would you therefore let me know the 
date, time and place of any such hearing.  

Please will you acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Yours faithfully, 
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